
2024 Overlay Construction Update:  September 3, 2024 

This week the contractor will be working in the Albert Villas and Prairie Run neighborhoods.  
The contractor will be removing/milling pavement around manhole and valve covers and 
preparing the streets for the overlay pavement.  The contractor is scheduled to pave this area 
on Thursday. Rain could delay this work to Friday or Monday. 

 

Please contact the City’s on-site inspector, Al Spilles, with any project related questions at 612-
756-3143 or Alan.Spilles@bolton‐menk.com 

 


